
 

 

 What you should do 

If you have bought an affected bar as detailed above, do not eat it. Instead: 

• Check if you have bought the affected lot codes / best before date (as above) 

•  You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch codes/ best before 
dates for reference at home. 

• Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund or replacement.  

• Want more information? For more information visit 
https://uk.tonyschocolonely.com/pages/recall-fo-intl-0325 

   

 Tony's Chocolonely Dark Almond Sea 
Salt 180g  
 

Tony’s Chocolonely  are recalling certain batch of Dark Almond 
Sea Salt 180g due to a risk of a small stones being present in the 
product. Whilst the chance of any individual product being 
affected is low, we have decided to take this step to ensure the 
safety and satisfaction of Tony’s Chocolonely consumers.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Specific details of batches affected: 
 

 
 The lot code and best before date can be found on the side of the bar 

printed on the packaging. 

 

Date: 01/04/2025 

Food Recall Alert 
Tony's Chocolonely Recalls Batches of a Product Due 

to Potential Presence of Small Stones 

 


